
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: NOVEMBER 12TH, 2021 

The hunters of the Sexqeltkemc territory (beginning with hunters of 

Adams Lake, Neskonlith and Little Shuswap) are exercising their 

traditional right to manage and protect fish and wildlife critical to food 

sovereignty.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Adams Lake Indian Band has passed a motion which supports the 

hunting of Sexqeltkemc Territory. 

Therefore, there is an immediate ban on elk hunting on & within the 

South Thompson Watershed (Neskonlith and McGillvary Lake, 

Southeast to Westwold, Falkland and back to Chase mirroring the 

Tkemlupsemc elk hunting ban.  

ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT: 

Councilor Howard Nordquist (250) 679-8841 EXT. 2233 


